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REP. HESSELBEIN CONGRATULATES REP. NEUBAUER AND REP. HAYWOOD 

 

MADISON - Representative Dianne Hesselbein (D - Middleton) released the following statement congratulating 

Leader-elect Representative Greta Neubauer (D – Racine):  

  

“I wish Representative Neubauer great success as she leads our caucus into the future. I have watched and 

supported Representative Neubauer’s incredible career as a rising-star among us. She is extraordinarily smart, 

energetic, and knows how to inspire a new generation of leaders. I could not be more pleased to continue to serve 

in a caucus with Representative Neubauer at the helm.” 

 

Representative Hesselbein also released the following statement congratulating her successor Assistant Leader-

elect Representative Kalan Haywood (D – Milwaukee): 

 

“Serving as Assistant Leader for the past five years has been a true honor. Representative Haywood is a 

passionate advocate for his constituents and the people of our state. He has been a team player for our caucus and 

will undoubtedly provide the commitment it takes to be successful in this role. I look forward to working with 

Representative Haywood in the coming months to help with the process of transferring leadership.” 
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